AGENDA RELATED
November 14, 2023
#15 2023-0270

From: Margret Hernandez

To: Commissioner Rafael Castellanos; Dan Malcolm; Ann Moore; Danielle Moore; Sandy Naranjo; Frank Urtasun;
Michael Zucchet

Cc: Commissioner Services Staff; Donna Morales; Sally Raney; Carrie Ehrhart; Janet Graham

Subject: Agenda Related Material (Item #15): BPC 11/14/23: Written Comments Submitted for November 14, 2023 San
Diego Port Commissioners Meeting - Agenda Item 15. File No. 2023-0270

Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:18:41 AM

Commissioners,

Passing along the agenda related material below regarding item 15 (2023-0270)
RESOLUTION ELECTING CHAIRPERSON, VICE CHAIRPERSON AND SECRETARY OF
THE BOARD OF PORT COMMISSIONERS FOR 2024.

Sincerely,
Margret

From: Stephanie Kaupp <skauppl@san.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 12:25 PM

To: PublicRecords <publicrecords@portofsandiego.org>

Cc: Stephanie Kaupp <skauppl@san.rr.com>

Subject: Written Comments Submitted for November 14, 2023 San Diego Port Commissioners
Meeting - Agenda Iltem 15. File No. 2023-0270

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Written Comments - Agenda Item 15. File No. 2023-0270

Distribute to the Port Commissioners of the San Diego Unified Port District
November 13, 2023
San Diego Port Commission Board Members:

If the Board is committed to doing it’s "fiduciary duty to the integrity of the port and its
commitments, and the well-being of port employees” (quote by Sonia Carvalho, attorney with Best
Best & Krieger), then clear evidence needs to be presented showing what Commissioner Naranjo
supposedly did was cause for

The selective investigation of the issues that were considered by the Port, and the wrong
interpretation of Commissioner Naranjo’s action violating the Brown Action, indicates a clear bias.
And the lack of public disclosure is a prime example of the Grand Jury findings that the Port lacks
transparency.

Commissioner Naranjo’s leadership, dedication and commitment to her community, makes her the



ideal candidate for the position of Chair. By voting in favor of Commissioner Naranjo, the Port
Commission will uphold its Board Policy 001 of fair rotation between South Bay and San

Diego representation, but also ensures that National City residents receive due representation and
the opportunity to actively contribute to the Port’s achievements.

Further, the unjust censure placed upon Commissioner Naranjo should promptly be rescinded.
Thank you.

Stephanie Kaupp
Coronado, CA





